
Sunday Worship Services & Bible Study Schedule 

 9:00 a.m. The Classic Gathering, Sanctuary 
 10:05 a.m. Bible Study (all ages) 
 11:15 a.m. The Gathering, Great Hall 
  Arabic Baptist Church of Dallas, Fellowship Hall 
  Forest Community Church, The Foundry 
 2:30 p.m. Casa De Restauración, The Foundry 
 5:00 p.m. Brazilian American Baptist Church, Gathering Hall 

Church Financial Report Through September 29, 2019 

Last Year Giving YTD: $166,626 This Year Giving YTD: $134,774 

Events for October 6 - 13, 2019  

 

Sunday, October 6  

 4:00 p.m. Awana, Sanctuary/Children’s Building Upstairs

 4:45 p.m. Life Groups, Foundry/D221 

 5:30 p.m. Handbell Rehearsal, Handbell Room 

Tuesday, October 8 

       6:30 a.m. Men’s Prayer Breakfast, Offsite 

       8:00 a.m.  Discovery Bible Study, B209 

       9:00 a.m. JVP Quilters, Fellowship Hall 

     11:00 a.m. Sunshine Singers, Choir Room    

     11:30 a.m. UTD BSM Student Luncheon, Offsite  

Wednesday, October 9   

 4:45 p.m. Wednesday Night meal, Great Hall 

 6:00 p.m. Pastor’s Bible study, Great Hall 

  Children's Choirs, Children’s Building Upstairs   

 6:45 p.m.  Orchestra Rehearsal, Sanctuary 

 7:15 p.m. Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal, Sanctuary 

  Foundations Class, B207 

  Forge {Students}, Foundry  

Thursday, October 10   

 9:30 a.m. Women’s Bible Study, B201 

 5:30 p.m. Memorial Community Fair, Offsite 

Saturday, October 12  

 2:00 p.m. Pumpkin Carving for ISI Friendship Partners, Gym 

Sunday, October 13  

 4:00 p.m. Awana, Sanctuary/Children’s Building Upstairs

 4:45 p.m. Life Groups, Foundry/D221 

 5:30 p.m. Handbell Rehearsal, Handbell Room 

   

NEW MEMBERS 

Marie Driskill - personal statement 



CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 

Fall Fest: The Greatest Carnival! - We will need a lot of VOLUNTEERS! Sign-up in the 

Breezeway.  We will also need donations of candy and individually wrapped snack 

cakes (i.e. Little Debbie snacks) for the cake walk.  Dropoff in the Children’s Ministry 

Office or the Berry Building.   
 

Volunteers Needed for Memorial Elementary Community Fair - We are providing and 

serving a pizza dinner for this wonderful event on Thursday, October 10 from 6:15-

7:00 p.m. at Memorial Elementary. We need a team of volunteers to set up and serve 

pizza and bottled water. Volunteers will need to arrive by 5:30 p.m. If you or your class 

are interested in volunteering please contact Tommy Shumate or Rachel Jones. Please 

note these time changes. 

Thank you for serving in Extended Teaching Care (ETC) TODAY -  

The Classic Gathering –  Terrie Swilling 

The Gathering –  Glen Funderburk and Linda Madon  

Special Called Business Meeting - There will be a Special Called Business Meeting 

following both services on Sunday, October 20. The purpose of this meeting is to 

consider the recommendation from the Leadership Council regarding the members to 

serve on the Executive Pastor search committee.  In the August 18, 2019 Business 

Meeting the church voted to create the position of Executive Pastor to cover the duties 

of the current Church Administrator and to work alongside the Minister of Education 

with some of his responsibilities.   
 

The Plano City Council will vote to approve the development plan for the 

current church property on Monday, October 14 at 7:00 p.m. at the 

Municipal Office.  Church members are encouraged to attend.  Childcare will 

be available at the church from 6:45 p.m. - end of the meeting or 10:00 p.m. 

(whichever comes first).  Dinner will not be provided; parents are welcome 

to send dinner with their child.    
    

Fall 2019 Valley Mission Project - We will be building a 2400 sq. ft. Sanctuary for 

Templo Shaddai in Edinburg, TX (north of Mission, TX) on October 19-25.  The cost is 

$290.00/person which includes travel, lodging (Roadway Inn in San Juan, 30 minutes 

from the job site) and most meals.  We will need 4 to 5 additional people to fill out the 

crew!  If you are interested or need more information, please contact Mike Oliver at 

(972-467-2468) or oliver.marine@yahoo.com. 
 

Deacon Nominations -  Nominations are being accepted by the Deacon Nominating 

Committee. Please prayerfully consider nominating individuals you believe are 

qualified and suited for this ministry of service to our church. Deadline for nominations 

TODAY, Sunday, October 6. Nomination forms are available in the church office, east 

lobby and Sunday School classes. Please drop completed forms in the black box located 

in the church office.   
 

NEW DAY AND TIME for Foundations Class - This 11-week class for adults, based on 

the study Growing Strong in God’s Family, is led by Russ and Megan Schuler on 

Wednesday evenings from 7:15-8:15 p.m. in B207. This is a basic Christianity 101 class 

designed to build a strong foundation through enriching Bible study, scripture memory 

and group interaction.   
 

First Baptist Plano Hosting UT-Dallas Student Luncheon - Volunteers are needed 

Tuesday, October 8 at 11:30 a.m. on the campus of UT-Dallas, 800 W. Campbell 

Road.  First Baptist Plano will be hosting the luncheon in conjunction with the Baptist 

Student Ministry.  The food will already be provided; we simply need volunteers at the 

luncheon to greet and visit with the students.  We will meet in the church lobby at 

10:45 a.m. and carpool to UTD.  Please contact Tommy Shumate or Kristie Osborne at 

tommys@fbcplano.org or kristieo@fbcplano.org if you are interested in volunteering. 

Welcome Team Serving Today 

Paul Burrow,  Joe Cleveland, Stephen & Brittney Davis, Marsha Jackson, Nettie Joyce,  

Danny & Lana Mayfield, Elaine Osteen, Steve Pritschow, Betty Robison, 

Stephanie Wells, Bruce Welsh and Chuck & Ann Williams 

STUDENT MINISTRY 

Forge: Wednesdays 7:15-8:15 p.m. - Forge is off to a great start! We are halfway 

through a four-week series talking about what it means to be a disciple, looking at how 

we can take these truths and these disciple markers and live them out in our own lives. 

Please join us after the family meal on Wednesday evenings for the Pastor’s series, 

"Backyard Missions", focusing on the ALL PEOPLE aspect of FBC Plano's Mission 

Statement.    You don't want to miss this series!    
 

Join Dr. Ryan Jespersen, former urban pastor, church consultant, and current Director 
of Denominational Relations at Dallas Baptist University as he discusses his soon to be 
released book "Asking Seeking Knocking" which explores transitions churches can 
make to reach the community around them.  


